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Season's Greetings from UxC, 2020

All of us from the UxC family wish you and your family a safe and happy holiday
season and much success in the New Year.

Jeff, Jonathan, Eric, Nick, Anya, Shirley, Carlyn, Philip, Theresa, Jeffrey, Gary,
Richard, Christine, Mike, Christhian, Lydia, and Hui

As has been our practice in past years, in lieu of sending a traditional holiday greeting card, UxC has decided to
donate the money that would have been spent on the card and associated postage to deserving charities in honor
of our clients. In this most challenging year, our donations began early, starting with Australian wildfire relief. Like
many of you, our focus shifted to coronavirus relief efforts that continue through this holiday season. It is because of
the support from our clients throughout that year that we are able to make these contributions.

This year's picture, "Forever with You", was painted by Patrick Taylor. Inspired by great Southern masters, Patrick's work is
found in galleries and corporate collections throughout the United States. His art has been used in a number of TV and film

presentations, with several of his pieces appearing in the film, The Accountant. His work can be found at Taylor Kinzel Gallery,
which he co-owns, in Roswell, GA. 

Picture is used with permission of the artist.
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